
 

 

Invitation 
InnoHPC training: Capacity building for HPC providers and SMEs  

20-21th September 2018  
  
 
Dear Partners, 
 
Hereby I invite you to the 3th InnoHPC training: Capacity building for HPC providers and 
SMEs scheduled between 20th and 21th September 2018 in Timisoara, Romania, at West 
University of Timisoara, organized in the framework of SYNASC 2018 - 20th International 
Symposium on Symbolic and Numeric Algorithms for Scientific Computing. 
 
The main objective of InnoHPC is to create transnational HPC laboratory for co-designing 
knowledge-intensive innovative products with high value-added in transnational value-
chains. Key outputs are transnational InnoHPC Lab pooling regional HPC infrastructure and 
competencies, web platform providing HPC access, integrated services and capacity building 
tools, and sustainability toolkit, to support durability of InnoHPC Lab beyond the project. 
 
This InnoHPC activity will develop a part of relevant tools of InnoHPC Lab. In the first part, 
HPC capacity building tools and programs for HPC providers will focus on using HPC 
technology to solve problems of SMEs active in electronic and automotive industries, 
particularly in development and testing new products or production methods in the 
framework of transnational industrial value-chains, translating business problems to 
scientific language and to develop entrepreneurial spirit of researchers. 
 
In the second part, HPC capacity building tools and programs for SMEs from electronic and 
automotive industry will develop skills of entrepreneurs from SMEs to communicate their 
problems to researchers in academia, build their understanding of HPC and its possible 
applications, build intercultural competencies required to co-operate in the framework of 
transnational value chains and also train their researchers to use HPC skills. 
 
We hope you can make time in your busy schedule to attend the training and share your 
ideas on HPC topic on the panel! Please, make your registration for participation on the 
following link, no later than September 17th 2018: 
https://goo.gl/forms/XwKVP3m8Pv4npMa73 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you! 
     
Local project manager, 
Prof. Phd. Viorel Negru 

https://goo.gl/forms/XwKVP3m8Pv4npMa73

